KINDERGARTEN IN TERM 1

Kindergarten students had a fantastic start to their first term of school! They settled
incredibly well into classroom and school routines and have enjoyed getting to know
their peers and teachers. Walking past the Kindergarten classrooms, you could hear
students enthusiastically saying the sounds of the alphabet during whole class
reading lessons, excitedly playing number games, laughing at a story read by the

teacher and engaging in hands-on activities.

In literacy lessons, students have been learning to show active listening during story
time. They have started to answer simple questions about a familiar story. Students
have enjoyed participating in InitiaLit lessons, where they are learning new sounds

and tricky words, and applying this new knowledge when writing their sentences.

In mathematics, students have been comparing the lengths of objects around the
room and creating growing and shrinking patterns. They enjoyed playing counting

games like Buzz Off Hairy Legs!
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Students have been learning to take turns and play safely with each other on the

playground. They are learning to play games like Duck, Duck, Goose and Hopscotch.

Students have enjoyed exploring different areas of the school. After listening to the

story, ‘We're Going on a Bear Hunt', students went on their adventure to see if they

could find a koala.





